Lompoc Firefighters Foundation
Post Office Box 2301
Lompoc, CA 93436

August 5, 2014

Kurt Latipow, Fire Chief

City of Lompoc Fire Department
115 So. G. Street

Lompoc, CA 93436

Chief Latipow:

On behalf of the Lompoc Firefighters Foundation, it is with pride and pleasure to donate this State-of-Art
Bullex Fire Safety and Disaster Preparedness Training Trailer to the Lompoc Fire Department. We
understand that the “training trailer” will be used as a key component of the Fire Department’s
Community Risk Reduction Program.

The purchase of this important training trailer is the culmination of a years-worth of fundraising and was
made possible by donations made by attendees at the Foundation’s March 2013 and March 2014 Annual
Fire & Ice Ball, 2013 Wine Trail Passport fundraiser, grants awarded to the Foundation by the Santa Ynez
Band of Chumash Indian Foundation and Lompoc WalMart, along with donations made by the Rotary
Club of Lompoc, Lompoc Kiwanis Club and Home Helpers of Lompoc.

Based on the support of our community, it is safe to say that the residents of Lompoc Valley and our
surrounding neighbors not only support the Firefighters Foundation; they understand the importance of
hands-on and proven fire prevention strategies, techniques and emergency preparedness; the Fire
Department’s training trailer will provide these and much more.

The Fire Foundation looks forward to partnering with the Fire Department as we share the message of
safety and preparedness.

Respectfully, %_\
Iz

Ralph E. Harman
President and on behalf of all the hard working volunteers of the Lompoc Firefighters Foundation who
made this purchase of the Fire Training Trailer possible.



